From: alan hubble [mailt

Sent: Monday, September 25, 2017 5:25 PM
To: hohlsom@gmail.com

Subject:

These are the pictures of my food plots. I purchased the seed
from Hohl’s Farm shortly after Labor Day weekend and
planted the plots a few days later. These plots are just shy of
a month old and as you can see the deer are already eating
the Fall mix that was planted, right down to the dirt and then
some. I will send more pictures as the plots grow even more
though the fall. I literaly had to put fencing up to keep the
deer out temporarly so my food plots can grow. I would like
to Thank Hohl’s Farm Supply for all there help and
recommendations.

Al Hubble



https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https://i.pinimg.com/236x/8b/81/75/8b817598c62c13abf0d015573f77662b--black-silhouette-silhouette-cameo.jpg&imgrefurl=https://www.pinterest.com/pin/305470787195841699/&docid=ol7otqXhPpTQnM&tbnid=8yXXWtgg-VwEAM:&vet=10ahUKEwiL27STmMPWAhXB3SYKHYaXCUwQMwinAigfMB8..i&w=236&h=291&bih=911&biw=1920&q=Deer Silhouett&ved=0ahUKEwiL27STmMPWAhXB3SYKHYaXCUwQMwinAigfMB8&iact=mrc&uact=8

